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The Sharples family ensures our children are 
resilient learners, healthy and aspirational 
citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as 
a result of an enriching curriculum. The school 
community will make a difference by fostering 
respect and tolerance of each other as unique Weekly snapshots ... 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

* * *   Spring Term 2024   * * *  
 

* Wednesday, 27 March—Chocolate Bingo 3.15-
4.15pm 

* Thursday, 28 March—Y4 Easter Assembly 
9.00am  

* Thursday, 28 March—
End of Term at 2pm. 

* Tuesday, 16th April—World Art Day displays 
3.15-4.15pm. 

* Wednesday, 17th April—World Art Day displays 
8.15-8.40am. 

* Thursday, 25 April—Stay and Learn—English 
KS1 and KS2 2.30pm 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Thank you to all the children and parents 
who supported Red Nose Day last week.  

We raised £140 which will be sent to Comic 
Relief. 

 

Please encourage your child to be in school on time.  Many 
children are arriving after the registers have closed at 8.45am 
which has a negative impact on their learning time and could 

result in being marked late.  Children arriving late will be 
asked to sign in at the office.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

Join us for an afternoon of egg-citing 
BINGO next Wednesday at 3.15pm.  Lots of 
eggs-tremely chocolatey prizes to be won!  
Thank you for your donations to make this 

event possible.   

Attendance figures this week:  
 

Reception 95.1% 
Yr 1 93.3%              Yr 4 86.9%  
Yr 2 95%           Yr 5 96.0%  
Yr 3 97.1%           Yr 6 94.8%   


